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ICYMI: Heller Points To Veteran Homelessness During Carson’s HUD Confirmation Hearing

(Washington, DC) – Today, United States Senator Dean Heller underlined many issues facing Nevada’s veterans and homeowners during the Senate Committee on Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs’ confirmation hearing for Dr. Ben Carson, the Secretary of the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) nominee. Specifically, Heller stressed the need for HUD to work closer with the VA to reduce veteran homelessness in Nevada. Heller also mentioned his concerns regarding Nevada’s housing market and the high number of Nevadans underwater on their home mortgages. Click HERE or below to watch.
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